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February 19, 1947

Mrs, Gwendolen Peel,

Liaison Conmittee of Women's

Internatiom Organisation,

19 Wellington Squarc s :
LONDON, S.W. 3

Dear Madam:

1 acknowledge with thanks your letter
of February 10, 1947 concerning the agreement of
the World Union of Women for International Concord
with the cable sent to Mrs. Roosevelt, requesting
that equality of sexes be included as a basie
prineiple of human rights in all Declarations.

I will bring this to the attention of
the Commission on Human Rights at its next session,

Yours faithfully,

(John P.Humphrey) Director,
Human Rights Divisdion :



